[bookmark: _GoBack]Stryhns still in good shape, Dagbladet Roskilde, 31 May 2018
Stryhns A/S continues to deliver impressive results.
In line with the last five years, Stryhns A/S has published financial statements showing growth for all key figures for the organic part of the business. Both revenue and gross margin increased in 2017, which was positively impacted by the acquisition of K-Salat, which Stryhns took over on 1 December 2017.
The net profit is still in line with the past four to five years, but slightly below last year’s record level.
Continued progress
Stryhns is basically maintaining its strong position in a market which has experienced a slight decline in the past year, the company said in a press release.
Stryhns’ business – which comprises Stryhns liver pâté, Graasten Salater, Jensens Køkken and Langelænder Pølser – has grown slightly in a market which is very competitive, and which for 2017 as a whole has seen a slight decline. At the end of 2017, K-Salat was acquired as a supplement to Stryhns’ salad business.
“In the management group, we are pleased to again present results which show that our core business is growing.
And this has even been possible in a market that has experienced a slight decline. The fact that we have again this year been able to both expand and streamline our business is due to our strong focus on product development, our ability to optimise our processes as well as our team of very dedicated employees,” says Stryhns CEO, Kristian Kornerup Jensen.
Acquisition with positive effect
With the acquisition of K-Salat, in 2017 Stryhns expanded its business further, ensuring an even stronger position for itself within cold cuts, sauces, remoulade and dressings, which are some of the markets enjoying growth.
The acquisition had a positive effect on revenue and gross margin for 2017, while the profit before financial items and the profit for the year were negatively impacted. This is due to one-off expenses incurred in connection with the acquisition of K-Salat as well as an increase in the amortisation of intangible fixed assets, which is also associated with the acquisition of K-Salat.
“The acquisition of K-Salat represents an incredibly good supplement to our salad business, which we have successfully been developing in recent years, and we have high hopes for 2018 with yet another strong brand in our portfolio,” says Kristian Kornerup Jensen.
The full effect of the acquisitions of K-Salat has not yet been realised, and together with the company’s strong focus on organic growth, this means that the management expects to be able to strengthen Stryhns A/S’s market position and thereby deliver further growth in both revenue and profit for 2018.

